
Skaters, scooters, rollerbladers, and freestyle street bikers

We want you!
Come help us design and name our community’s new skatepark.

During its regularly scheduled board meeting in October, the Castle Pines North Metro 
District (CPNMD) board of directors voted unanimously to jumpstart the initial design 
phase of our new skatepark in a proposed new location within Coyote Ridge Park. 

We invite Castle Pines’ skaters, scooters, rollerbladers, and freestyle street bikers of all 
ages and skill sets, especially youth, to come tour our proposed new skatepark location in 
Coyote Ridge Park and recommend the design elements you all most want the new facility 
to feature. With your help, we intend to deliver a new skatepark that absolutely shreds!

Date:  Saturday, November 12, 2022

Time: 9:45 a.m. – 12:00 noon

Location:  Castle Pines North Community Center

Address: 7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, CO 80108

Directions: NE corner, Yorkshire Dr & Castle Pines Pkwy

SKATEPARK MEETING & SITE TOUR AGENDA

9:45 a.m. Breakfast burritos & Monster Energy drinks 

10:00 a.m. Welcome and opening remarks from CPNMD’s Interim
 District Manager Nathan Travis and skatepark designer
 Carol Henry of Design Concepts

10:15 a.m. Introductions: share your name, neighborhood, and what you want!

10:35 a.m. Weather permitting, a shuttle will take us all to and from the proposed 
 new skatepark location for onsite discussions and a tour. (See site maps
 on next page.)

Meeting/tour participants will contribute to the new skatepark’s design elements. 
Participants will also take responsibility for naming the new skatepark and presenting that 
name to the CPNMD board for its blessing.

As a token of our thanks, when construction of the new skatepark is complete, we intend 
to honor and memorialize those that actively contribute to our skatepark design and 
naming processes with a modest, yet-to-be-designed monument located adjacent to the 
skatepark. We also intend to honor each active participant with a personalized miniature 
replica of the skatepark monument as a keepsake memento. Participants and their parents 
will be invited to join us for the skatepark groundbreaking and grand opening ceremonies.

RSVPs are most welcome but not essential. Most importantly, show up and participate!
For information, please contact Communications Director Ken Smith at ken@cpnmd.org.
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CPNMD’s Proposed New Skate Park Location in Coyote Ridge Park with Adjacent Streets

Closer Perspective of CPNMD’s Proposed New Skate Park Location in Coyote Ridge Park
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